
 

 

Book Fortnight  

 

During Book Fortnight, each Key Stage had their own text to explore and use as a stimulus for their 
own writing.  

Key Stage One and Foundation Stage enjoyed a variety of ‘Frog and Toad,’ adventure stories. Each 
class used drama skills, retelling techniques and worked collaboratively to write their own 
adventures. The children’s work was then collated into a book, which is being enjoyed in our school 
library. The adventures varied from Frog and Toad being trapped in the dungeon at Rockingham 
castle to Frog and Toad deciding to live on a new planet only to find they had no water!  

 

Key Stage Two focused on ‘Rowan Oakwing,’ by E.J. Clarke. The children again spent time exploring 
the text and becoming familiar with the author’s writing style. Once they were familiar with the text, 
they produced some fantastic writing using the magic and adventure within their stories. Their work 
is being displayed around our school for all to enjoy!  

 

During Book Fortnight, all the children were lucky enough to have a workshop with author E.J. 
Clarke. During their workshop, each class produced their own short story, which showed what a 
creative bunch of children we have! The children also came to school dressed as their favourite book 
character. The children looked brilliant!  

 

 

 


